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Most of us are aware that we need to do our part concerning defensible space and 

home hardening. We are currently working on it to thé best of our abilities. 

My concerns are: 

 

- There is à lack of Federal /State/County management of thé Forest in my 

community. 

- Why do I as a homeowner havé to take extrême action and then be punished if I am 

not able to. 

- Many will be forced to sell their home because they are unable to fully comply either 

due to their financial and/or health situation. 

- I would like to see education and incentives for our community not punishment 

using unaffordable insurance and fines/escalating fées. 


